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NOTIFICATION 

The Senate in its 45th meeting held on 10.12.2021 vide agenda item no S 45.08 
considered the proposal for additional extension of six months beyond 24 months of the 
initial registration for passing the Ph. D. comprehensive examination during COVID-19 
period and approved the proposal as a one-time relief measure only 

The COVID-19 pandemic period is considered from even semester of AY 2019-20 until 
the odd semester of AY 2021-22. The minimum registration period requirement will get 
extended by six months, the period of additional extension. If the scholar has got 
deregistered on account of non-clearance of Ph.D. comprehensive examination, the 
duration of his/her deregistration period will be counted as dead period, however, the 
scholar will be required to pay the normal semester fee for the dead period. Further, the 
scholarship for the duration of additional extension will be stopped. Other terms & 

conditions will remain same. 

In view of above, all the eligible Ph.D. research scholars who have not passed their Ph.D. 
comprehensive examination during COVID-19 period and have completed 24 months of 
their initial registration may apply in writing through proper channel to the office of the 
Dean (Academic) within one month of issue of this notification. However, the maximum 
duration of submission of Ph.D. thesis will remain same as per respective Ph.D. 
Ordinance. 

D 

Copy to 

1.	 All Deans 
2.	 HoDs of all teaching departments/School Coordinators with a request to 

share this information to affected students and their supervisors. 
3.	 Prof. I/C (Exam.)/Chief Warden (Boys & Girls) 
4.	 Prof. I/C (CCN) with a kind request to upload the same on the Institute 

website. 
5.	 Prof. I/C (Sports) 
6.	 AR (Accounts) 
7.	 All Sectional Heads 
8.	 Notice Board of Institute and all Hostels 
9.	 Sr. Secretary to Registrar for kind information of the Registrar 
10. AR to Director for kind information of the Hon'ble Director 


